
Martha's Vineyard Intergroup 
PO Box 1058 
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
Help Line 508-627-7084 
Website: aaonmv.org 

Minutes of the meeting held October 16, 2024 

Stacy W Chair 
Jim K Vice Chair 
Kristen B Treasurer 
Heather S Secretary  
Benjamin P GSR 
Dave S Commitment Liaison 

Representatives Present 
Robert M (Sunday Living Sober), James A (YP), Mike H (Monday night 
Chilmark), Bill R (Tuesday 123), Cody C (Men’s meeting), Amanda C 
(Wednesday Women’s), Suzanne P (Thursday Noon), Elizabeth R (Thursday 
night women’s), Emily H (Campground), Erika B (Friday it’s not too late), Chris D 
(Candlelight) 

Attendees Present  
Laura 

Meeting brought to order by the Chair. The minutes of the last meeting 
were read and accepted with the amended treasures report specifying which 
meetings the contributions were from.  

Treasurer's Report 09/18/24 - 10/16/24 
Opening Balance: ………………… $5,532.44 
Debits: 
One Box ……………………….….. $31.30 
Verizon ……………………………. $52.23 
Steamship tickets for Gosnold…...$172.00 
Six big books for jail……………….$72.00 
Ten big books for Gosnold………..$120.00 
Shipping for books…………………$23.00 

Contributions: 
Tuesday 123…….  ………………...$250.00 
Friday "it’s not too late"………....…$150.00 
Sunday living sober…………….….$150.00 

http://aaonmv.org/


Ending Balance…………………….$5,611.91 

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 

Archives-nothing to report  

GSR-nothing to report 

Gosnold is running  

Website-updating Chappy meeting and waiting on the hospital meeting to decide 
on a format.  

Old Business  

Elaborated on what Cody C was talking about with meeting etiquette. 

$400 donation was voted and passed for soberfest with any donations made at 
the event to be repaid to Intergroup.  

New business 

Benjamin P read minutes from area 30 meeting.  

Alcathon-$500 rent for the church for Christmas and Thanksgiving Alcathons was 
approved. An additional $250 for Thanksgiving Alcathon was approved. 

Soberfest-the band was good, about 75 people, not very organised, meeting was 
held at the end, good AA fun. $150 of our donations went to tents, no other 
money was requested.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:17pm. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Heather Y S Secretary 
Next meeting in person will be Wed, November 20, 2024 at 6 pm at the Vineyard 
House in the Pat Gregory Conference Room located upstairs 


